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All School News
Please click here for our new school newspaper created
by our very talented 5th graders!

Mini Spirit Week!

Wednesday, 12.15 - School Spirit Day! (wear your Chief
Joseph School shirt or wear blue)

Thursday, 12.16 - Silly Sock Day! (wear fun and/or
mismatched socks)

Friday, 12.17 - Pajama Day! (don’t forget real shoes for
PE & recess)

Holiday Giving Tree
This holiday season, please help support families in our
school community with a donation to the Backpack
Program. Thank you for your generosity!

Donations in any amount can be made through the
DONATE button on the PTO website.

https://sites.google.com/chiefjosephschool.org/pto/

A strong, diverse and respectful
community where we make
learning creative and fun!

Upcoming Dates

12.15.2021, Wednesday
School Spirit Day!

12.16.2021, Thursday
Silly Sock Day!

12.17.2021. Friday
Pajama Day!

12.20.2021-12.31.2021
No School
Winter Break

$25   Sponsor one student for one month
$150 Sponsor one student for six months
$250 Sponsor one student for one year
$5, $10, $15, $20 donations also accepted.

https://read.bookcreator.com/XaNJ9dHo4_O42czEqs_zNCVHDGFbjNG3hc68VOWjy_M/CeTQGScpRt2tLRKk4sAXYg
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=BQQ5GQYJRLPFY&source=url


Library Update
A note about Student Library Accounts:
This week Library Services will begin moving all overdue library and textbook materials (due
dates from 1/1/2020-8/31/2021) that are still on patron accounts into billed status. Once that
process is complete, they will then be waiving all fines (due 8/31/2021 and earlier) from
student accounts. You may receive an automated email about lost books and fines. Please
know that any lost books and fines previous to this school year will be deleted; however, any
lost books or fines accrued after 8/31/2021 will not be cleared. If you have any questions or
concerns, please reach out to Mrs. Hall at bhall@pps.net or through Remind.

Winter Break Activities
Thank you to our Art, Library, Music and PE teachers for a fun activity
chart for our students over winter break - Click here to access the fun
PDF!

mailto:bhall@pps.net
https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/3757/Winter%20Break%20Activities.pdf




Thank you for the beautiful pictures of student art from Mrs. Duncan, our art teacher!




